
Next Steps

Visit the project website, DenverGov.org/TheMallExperience to stay 
informed and learn more about the project

Complete and submit the comment form by October 31

Attend the next open house at the turn of the year to learn about the 
Proposed Preferred Alternative

ALTERNATIVES ANALYSIS & 
ENVIRONMENTAL CLEARANCE


